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MEMORANDUM

TO: Commercial Captains

FROM: Clarence Hudak, Conservation Committee Chairperson
DATE: January 8, 2025

RE: Conservation Committee Meeting — Commercial Licenses

The Conservation Committee will be discussing potential options to
restructure how the Tribe handles commercial captain licenses. Specifically,
licenses that are not being fished and/or those licenses that have reverted
back to the Tribe. This will be discussed at the Monday, January 20, 2025
Conservation Committee meeting beginning at 5:00 p.m. This meeting will
take place at the Kewadin Casinos in Sault Ste. Marie in the Whitefish
Point Room.

Commercial captains are invited to provide their input; this will most likely
not be the only session where discussion will take place and the Committee
will work to keep captains informed to the extent possible.

You may attend in person or via Zoom. If you need the Zoom invite, it will
be available on the Tribe’s website at www.saulttribe.com or you can
contact Lona Stewart at Istewart2@saulttribe.net, Ashlee Mielke at
amielke3@saulttribe.net, or Clarence Hudak at chudak@saulttribe.net.

Thank you.



